
Don E. Crabtree 
Box 210, Route 1 
Kimberly , IDAHO 83341 

Dear Don, 

Harriet Bli tzer 
108 Math - Geology Building 
College of Letters and Science 
University of Minnesota at Duluth 
Duluth , Minnesota 55812 

4 January 1977 

Many thanks for your kind letter and for your discussion 
of the drawings which I sent. I must give you here the greetings 
and best wishes of the Braidwoods , with whom I spent Christmass . 

I tried calling you up over the holidays , and could not 
get you , which I hope is a good omen , meaning that you were 
with friends or family. I will try again soon. 

I hope that your operation was successful and that you 
are recovering well and quickly. I went to the AIA meetings 
in New York , and there saw Jacques an d Louise Bordaz , who 
asked about you. 

I will try to call you up again an d will hope for your 
good health and happiness in the New Year. 

With great respect , 

Harriet 


